
 
 

Chestnut Hill Brewing Company Covid-19 Procedures 
 
Dear Loyal Customers, 
 
 
Times are crazy.... we have been watching the news and weighing all of the information to 
make the best possible decision that is in the best interest of our staff and community.  
 
Per the City of Philadelphia mandate and until further notice, we have decided to stay open and 
offer takeout and delivery only.  Please see details below.  
 

• The Market bar will be closed. All takeout orders will be processed through the Taproom 
bar (8231 Germantown Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19118) 

• Only pizza and beer to go are available.  Beer is available in 32 oz crowlers or new 64 oz 
growlers to go.  We are waiving the fee for a new growler. 

• Our hours are: Thursday|Friday|Saturday|Sunday @ 4:00pm-8:00pm 
 
Ordering Guidelines: 
1. All pickup orders must be placed ahead of time and paid for online through our website, 
through the Toast Takeout app, or by calling ahead and paying on the phone. 
2. We will not be exchanging any cash for your safety and for our employees’ safety. 
3. You can order beer online, but you must show your ID when you pick it up 
4. To-go containers will be placed on the shelves just inside the Taproom so pick up is 
contactless. Our front door will be propped open so you don't need to touch the handles. 
5. Delivery through Caviar will not be available after 5:30pm on Friday nights.   
 
Ordering Contact Information: 
1. Call 215-247-0330 to place your order over the phone 
2. Order pick-up online: https://www.toasttab.com/chestnut-hill-brewing-company/v3 
3. Order delivery through Caviar: https://chestnuthillbrewingcompany.com/?p=720 
4. Download the “Toast Takeout” App and order through there. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. 
 
Stay healthy! 


